
Squaw spends half million to
derail incorporation
By Brad Branan, Sacramento Bee

An effort by some residents of Olympic Valley to turn the
small  Sierra  Nevada  community  into  a  town  has  attracted
notable opposition from Squaw Valley, the ski resort that
would provide most of the new municipality’s income.

The movement to create a town was born of opposition to Squaw
Valley’s  plans  to  build  new  hotels,  condos,  commercial
properties  and  a  large  recreation  center  over  a  25-year
period.  Incorporation  proponents,  however,  are  downplaying
that as a motivating factor, saying they need Squaw Valley’s
expansion to sustain the town and that they are driven instead
by a desire to have “greater self-determination.”

Executives of the ski resort said they’re skeptical of the
group’s intentions and believe they can get a fairer review of
their expansion from Placer County officials.

In a 12-month period ending in April, a Squaw-backed political
action committee spent about $570,000 in its effort to derail
the incorporation bid, according to records filed with the
Placer  County  elections  office.  The  money  has  paid  for
attorneys and consultants.
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